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AGENDA ITEM NO. 6 

TITLE Investors In People Re-Accreditation February 
2018 

AUTHOR Angela D’Souza 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY Imperial College Union completed the Sixth 
Generation Investors In People re-accreditation in 
early March 2018.  As it stands, the organisation 
has been awarded the ‘Silver’ standard. SMG have 
agreed that we will commit to a 12 month action 
plan followed by an amnesty review in February 
2019. For clarity, Gold will not be retained if the 
amnesty review does not take place. As a result of 
the IIP feedback meeting held on the 16th May the 
Union have been given a series of 
recommendations that SMG will review to develop 
a targeted action plan for the next 12 months.  

PURPOSE To inform Committee of the outcome of the re-
assessment of the Investors in People Gold 
Standard.  

DECISION/ACTION REQUIRED No action required 



 


